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20240102 Training of women weavers under the NABARD program  

 started at Haripur on the 2nd January 2024 

 

SHRADDHA collaborated with the Weavers Service Centre, Bhubaneswar under the 
Development Commissioner for holding a training program for promotion of handloom and 
empowering the weaver with better skill. The program  was started in the Demonstration 
centre, Haripur Badamba block, Athgarh on the 2nd January 2024.  

The program aimed at improving quality of handloom fabrics and product diversification 
from saree to dress materials with a view to increasing the earnings of the weavers. Shri 
Vikas Kumar, Deputy director, Weavers Service Center gave his personal attention. for this 
initiative. 

Shri Surendra Kumar Patra, Vice President supervised conduct of the program. It is 
hoped that the training program will enable the weavers to weave better and new product 
as per the taste of  the consumers and help in increasing their earnings. 
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